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Pen Pals Meet Up!

Mrs. Ellie Pairkerson’s 3rd grade from Notre Dame
School teamed up with Mrs. Lisa Smiertelny’s 3rd
grade class from New Prairie as they wrote letters
back and forth all year. They finally met each other
at Redamak’s to celebrate over lunch.

To their surprise, a few of the students lived down
the street from each other. All the 3rd graders en-
joyed meeting each other and of course eating at
Redamak’s.
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